GMS Daily Announcements
Thursday, May 30th, 2024

Today is an Al Day for band lessons and no choir lessons.

We are having a pitch off for the talent show. We are looking for 3-4
softball/baseball pitchers to throw from each grade. There will be a radar
gun to show how fast you throw. Please sign up in the office!

Also, the Talent Show Results are posted outside of the choir room! MC's:
please talk to Mrs. Patch or Ms. Francis about your role in the show!

Exciting News: Be a Part of the Yearbook Team! Attention 5th, 6th, and 7th
graders! Here's your big opportunity to join the school yearbook crew for
the 24-25 yearbook. Get ready to showcase your creativity by designing
pages and participating in cool yearbook projects. Enhance your creative
skills and feel more connected to our school community. Come find out
more at the WIN meeting on Friday May 31st in room A203 with Mrs.
Hayen-Infante. See you there!

This is just a friendly reminder that all bookroom and book club books
need to be returned to the library by tomorrow. And library books were
due by last Friday so if you still have any library books checked out, please
get those returned as soon as possible.

All items left on the lost and found table will be donated by the end of the
day on our last day of school. Be sure to check the lost and found if you
are missing anything before you leave for the summer.

Please help us with the recycling cans in our bus hallway, if they are full
already to the top, do not fill past the top of the can. Please wait for a
can to be emptied please. Please work to get all recycling out in the next
few days as it becomes very overfilled if you wait until the last day.
Students, take anything home from your locker at this point that you do
not need here at school. If you have any garbage in your locker, including
extra food or drink, which should not be stored there, please throw it
away. Again, do not overfill garbage cans. If a can is full, find another
one. Thanks for your help with this!



